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Worrall, Lisa@Energy

From: Nick Renna <nick_renna@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 2:05 PM
To: Worrall, Lisa@Energy
Subject: Re: Great Oaks Backup Generating Facility

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Lisa, thank  you for the follow up.   
 
I have discussed this project with my neighbors and all have expressed concerns about not only the disruption to 
our lives during the seven year construction phase, but the noise, pollution, and possible explosive nature of the 
site once fully operational. Additionally, all are concerned that once construction starts on this facility, our 
property value will be adversely affected.  
 
Another point that I want to make is that in December 2016, residents were not notified of the plans to build a 
backup diesel powered generating facility. This fact was revealed in a meeting I had with our councilman and 
the planning commission on 8/14/2020. If we had been notified, we would have had time to organize and voiced 
our opposition to this project. 
 
In the meeting on 8/14/2020, the planning commission admitted it was a mistake to not notify the residents, but 
the project as approved in January 2017 would be moving forward.  
 
 I’m not sure if there is anything legally that can be done to reverse a wrong, but many of my neighbors have 
voiced their interest in pursuing legal action. 
 
Thanks again for your follow up and I hope that others listen and understand the neighborhood concerns. 
 
Regards, Nick Renna 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Aug 17, 2020, at 1:33 PM, Worrall, Lisa@Energy <L <L> wrote: 

 

  
Thank you for your comments Nick. I have submitted them to the project's docket. Staff is 
reviewing public comments as they develop their analysis. 
 
Lisa Worrall 

 
From: Nick Renna <nick_renna@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 5:18 PM 
To: Worrall, Lisa@Energy <Lisa.Worrall@energy.ca.gov> 
Subject: Great Oaks Backup Generating Facility  
  


